
 
 

 

Newsletter                                                   October 2024 
We are his wo

Apple Orchard Field Trip 
 

Thursday, October 3th:  TTh Classes 
          9:30AM - 11:30AM 

 

 Friday, October 4th:  MWF  Classes 
       9:30-11:30AM 

 
Please meet us at Bushel and a Peck Apple Orchard 
at 9:30AM. We will explore nature, and of course, 
pick apples! We will dismiss from the orchard at 
11:30AM. Please note that S.J.C.P. will not be 
providing/arranging transportation for this trip, but 
we encourage families to coordinate carpools if you 
would like. Bushel and a Peck address is 18444 
County Highway OO, Chippewa Falls, 54729 

 

Children should dress for the weather, as we will 
spend an active morning outdoors.    
 
 

 
 
 

October Birthdays - May God Bless You! 
Simon  TTh   October 11th  
Mrs.Wergeland TTh  October 28th  

 
 
 
Costume Fun & Parade 

Children are invited to wear a 
costume to preschool, October 
30th (MWF), or Thursday, 
October 31st  (TTh). 

Please consider keeping it comfortable and avoid 
scary costumes. We will celebrate the season with 
some dress up fun, and some fall theme activities 

and snacks.  We invite families to join us at 
11:15AM for a costume parade. We will share 
details on Brightwheel closer to the date.  
 
Preschool Opening 
We currently have a few openings at SJCP. If you 
know of someone that might be interested in 
enrolling or learning more about our program, please 
let them know! Contact Nancy for information. 
 

Preschool Photos 
We love preschool smiles! Preschool  
photos will be taken by Sharp Photo at 
S.J.C.P. on November 5th and October 6th  
during our regular class time. Each child 

will be photographed in individual and class photos.  
Note: We will avoid messy art on these days, so feel 
free to send your child in their favorite picture day 
outfit.    



 
Trunk or Treat!! 
St. John’s Church invites 
you, your families and your 
friends to come to this fun 
fall event….  
October 27th 2:00-3:00PM 
in the St John’s Parking Lot 
Join us for trick or treating, (trunk to trunk in the 
church parking lot), activities and loads of fun!  
 Any questions, please ask your child’s teacher or 
contact St John’s at 
715-834-9571. 
 
S.J.C.P. Board 
St. John’s Christian Preschool is operated by a board 
of directors. The board meets monthly and is 
comprised of preschool parents and congregation 
members. If you would like to join the board or have 
questions or concerns about S.J.C.P., please feel free 
to contact directors or any current members listed 
below.  
  
Rachel Torud   rtorud@gmail.com 
Brittany David  brittdavid@uwalumni.com 
Natasha Dahlstrom  natashadahlstrom@gmail.com 
Brittany Grosulak   brittanyjonsson@gmail.com 
Erv La Fave  ellafave@gmail.com 
Christina LaFave bowechristina1@gmail.com 
Adriane DeMoe demoeal@gmail.com 
Pr Christine Emerson christine@stjohns-ec.org  
Nancy Hanson  nancy@stjohns-ec.org 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Brightwheel  
 
 
Brightwheel assists us with our attendance. Please 
check your children in and out with the app as often 
as possible.  If you or another caregiver need 
assistance with your Brightwheel account, please 
stop in the preschool office and we can help!  
.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
Scholastic Book Orders 
Occasionally we will be sending home a Scholastic 
book order form. Please feel free to look through the 
items, and order if you would like. There is no 
obligation to order from Scholastic. Many have 
found this a great way to grow their families’ library.  
The books are reasonably priced, and the selection is 
good. Here is how you can order.   
 

Go online to www.scholastic.com/bookclubs and 
enter this activation code DXW2N, you’ll set up 
your own secure account and all orders will be 
credited to SJCP and be delivered here to school.  
Happy Reading! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
A Favorite Preschool Table Prayer 
 
Hands, hands, hands, 
we thank you God for hands. 
Friends, friends, friends, 
we thank you God for friends. 
Food, food, food,  
we thank you God for food.     Amen 
 
 
 
 
 
Jury Duty 
 
I have been called to Jury Duty October 7-18th. I 
have arranged substitutes for the days I get 
called in, I will teach on the days I do not get 
called in. You can email me at Nancy@stjohns-
ec.org if you need to reach me during these two 
weeks.  Thanks for your understanding in 
advance.  Nancy Hanson 
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